
Exciting news from the
FGFOA Certification Committee!

Sarah Simpson
Budget Manager
City of Aventura

The FGFOA CGFO Certification Committee has officially
launched the CGFO/CPFO Reciprocity Program, a
groundbreaking initiative that allows Certified Government
Finance Officers (CGFOs) to earn their Certified Public Finance
Officer (CPFO) designation through the GFOA – and vice versa.
 
We’re thrilled to announce that Sarah Simpson, Budget Manager
for the City of Aventura, and FGFOA Annual Conference
Program Chair, is the first candidate to take advantage of this
new program. Sarah has successfully earned her CPFO
designation, marking a major milestone both personally and
professionally.
 
Congratulations, Sarah! Your hard work and leadership continue
to inspire us all. We are incredibly proud of your achievement!
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